. Underwood Surgery is to close on Friday 15 June 2018, because
& the tenancy on the building has ended at short notice. Underwood
surgery is a branch of Jacksdale Medical Centre, where services
remain unchanged.

All registered patients at the practice will receive a letter from the CCG and NHS England
informing them of the closure, providing reassurance that the closure of the branch surgery
will not affect any of the medical services currently provided at Jacksdale Medical Centre.
Patients will continue to have good access to GP services and extra appointments will be
provided at Jacksdale Medical Centre on Wednesday afternoons to meet additional demand.

A list of frequently asked questions for patients at the surgery is available here:
www.mansfieldandashfieldccg.nhs.uk

Any support for patients who wish to register with another surgery will be available from the
Patient Experience Team on 0800 028 3693 (option 1).



